HRSPA Bd. of Directors Meeting Notes 10/6/2021

Present: Becky Goshorn, Bonnie Thompson, Lee Reynolds, Susan Howe, Pat Rollison, Debbie
Williams

Treasurer's Report: $1962.02 in checking, $7506.09 in general account, $1453.95 in
scholarship.

Money was voted to be moved from the general account to the scholarship account in order to
cover our scholarship commitments.

No money has been taken from membership or dues since 2019.

Membership: 94 memberships have expired and 153 members have become inactive.

No new retirees have been contacted since 2019 because email addresses were not given to
us. Retirees in 2020 and 2021 will receive a mailing with membership information.
Memberships that have expired will receive emails.

A hospitality chairman is needed.

Newsletter articles to Lee by 10/15. Please make your articles sound like anyone not rejoining
are missing the opportunities of a lifetime. Let’s get jazzy with the content.

A nominating committee is needed in February to compile a slate of officers. Anyone interested
in being an officer or committee chair, please make yourselves known.

Philanthropy: Don’t forget Christmas Mother donations. Because of our lack of funds, our
scholarship donations will not be given in 2022. We hope to be able to continue for 2023.

Book awards will be given to schools who inquire about them.

There will be no fall VRTA Conference. Creekmore newsletters will be forwarded every month.
Many are not receiving their VRTA newsletter and we are looking into why.

DATES TO REMEMBER

Fall Newsletter deadline 10/15/21
Executive BOD meeting 1/13/22
VRTA day 1/27/22

Board of Directors meet 2/10/22
Nominating Committee meets 2/?/22
Spring Newsletter deadline 3/21/22
Newsletter mailing 4/7/22

Spring luncheon 4/28/22

Executive BOD meeting 8/11/22
Board of Directors meeting 9/8/22
Fall Newsletter 9/19/22

Newsletter mailing 10/10/22

Fall luncheon 10/27/22




